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J, I & N SCHOOL 

8 December 2022 

Dear all, 
 
We would like to provide a reminder of some upcoming events with additional details: 
 
Reindeer Run (YR 1-6) 
 
On Tuesday 13th December, Halfpenny Lane will be competing in their annual Reindeer Run in order to raise money 
for the Prince of Wales Hospice! Please could all pupils attend school in their usual school uniform but bring a 
separate PE kit with them to get changed into for their given run time. Reindeer accessories will be given to children 
by their class teacher! Prior to the run, please could each child ask as many neighbours, friends and family members 
for sponsorship cash donations in order to raise as much money as we possibly can for The Prince of Wales Hospice. 
 
Santa Visit 
 
On Tuesday 13th December, we have an extremely important and exciting visitor to the school... Santa! He will be 
visiting every classroom in school, to see what the children are learning and spread some Christmas cheer. 
 
HPL Carol Concert 
 
On Wednesday 14th December we are holding a Carol Singing Session for the children and parents in Key Stage 2 (Y3 
to Y6). 
 
This will start at 5.30pm on the school playground. The children will stand with their parents/carers throughout the 
event. 
 
Reading by candlelight (Reception – YR 6) 
 
On Monday 12th December from 5.30pm - 6.30pm we would like to invite children to come into school in their 
pyjamas, dressing gowns and slippers for a reading by candlelight evening. Children will enter through their classroom 
doors where there will be an opportunity for children to read their own books and listen to class teachers read. We 
encourage children to bring in their favourite book to share and a teddy if they wish. Refreshments will be served at 
6pm and children will be picked back up at 6.30pm at their classroom doors. 
 
We look forward to hosting these fantastic events for our pupils and HPL families. 

 

 

 



 
 
 

Best Wishes 

Mr Shuttleworth 

 

 

 

 


